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The SMS Federation is continuing to review its position to minimise the risk of COVID-19 to its 
community and we therefore ask for the support and understanding of our visitors. Please note 
that visitors are permitted strictly by appointment only, and only when your visit is essential. 
Limiting the spread of infection is everyone’s responsibility. You can help us to keep our 
community safe by following the advice below: 

We ask visitors not to come to the school if:  

 in the past 14 days you have travelled from, or transited through, any of the countries or 

areas that are currently on ‘lockdown’    

 you have developed a high temperature (above 37.8C) or a new, continuous cough, or 

have a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste within the last 14 days 

 you have tested positive for Covid-19 recently or have been in close contact with a 

confirmed Covid-19 case 

 You are self-isolating due to a member of you ‘bubble’ awaiting a Covid-19 test 

All visitors attending site will need to agree to the following: 

 sign in on arrival 

 wash their hands with soap and water before leaving home 

 use the sanitising gel in place at key building entrances on arrival 

 avoid handshakes or skin to skin contact at all times 

 carry a mask or face covering and wear it if requested to do so 

 maintain a safe distance (at least 1 metre, and ideally two metres) from other people at 

all times 

 wash hands frequently, with soap and water or sanitiser during your visit and especially 

when moving between rooms 
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 use tissues (or the crook of your elbow) whenever you need to cough or sneeze, 

disposing safely of your used tissues and wash/sanitise your hands immediately 

afterwards 

 respect and support all of the safety measures that the SMS Federation have put in place 

 

As the COVID-19 situation is changing rapidly, we would ask that you check our website pages 
regularly, prior to your visit in case our position has changed.  

 

We thank you for your understanding and support and wish to apologise for not being able to 
give you our usual warm welcome, but we must take the current situation very seriously and 
look after the welfare of all our children and staff.   

 
 
 
 


